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Noosa Waters Lock and Weir Renewal – Stage 1 
 
Project summary  
Renewal works on the 30-year-old lock and weir 
system at the Noosa Waters canal estate will be 
undertaken this year. 
 
Works will include: 
• replacement of the lock gates and motors 
• concrete repairs and replacement of 

corroded handrails, fixtures and fittings 
• cleaning of the lock chamber and weir 

screen 
• repairs/replacement of the southern and 

northern pontoon jetties 
• repairs to the salinity exchange system 

intake and outtake jetties. 
 
Prior to these works and to inform the detailed 
design of renewal works, a site inspection, 3D 
scan and cleaning of the bulk head guides will 
be undertaken as part of Stage 1.  
 
Timeline – Stage 1 
Works on Stage 1 will be undertaken from 
Tuesday 14 February until Thursday 23 
February, subject to contractor and material 
availability and weather. 
 
Community impacts 
While Stage 1 works are being completed, 
boating vessels will be unable to transit between 
the Noosa River entry canal and the estate 
canals. 

Should an issue arise during this period, please 
contact Council. 

Your patience during this vital preliminary work 
is appreciated. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Contact us 

Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  
(Subject line: Noosa Waters Lock and 
Weir Renewal) 

Phone:  5329 6500   

Stay updated 

Web:  https://www.noosa.qld.gov.au/wip 
 www.facebook.com/noosacouncil 
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